M7
Janzce Feistel

From: Ron Brand <ribplans@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 4:17 PM
To: Jamie Kincaid; Mary Neale; Janyce Feistel; Brabant, Lance; John Robortella; Adrian Bellis;

Ed Hemminger; David Degear; Don Giroux - Highway / Parks Superintendent; Shauncy
Maloy; Robin MacDonald; Construction Inspector; Peter Ingalsbe; Dan Delpriore; Town
Clerk; Timothy Delucia; Cy Opett; jeremy.marshall10@icloud.com; Thomas Yourch;
purdynh@gmail.com; Nate Bowerman; Ron Herendeen; michael casale; Steve Holtz

Subject: Fwd: Re: February 26, 2019 Town Operations Committee Report
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

For Your Information.

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: February 26, 2019 Town Operations Committee Report
Date:Mon, 25 Feb 2019 16:10:23 -0500
From:Daniel Compitello <daniel.compitello@delawareriversolar.com>
To:Ron Brand <rlbplans@gmail.com>, Ed Hemminger <edhemminger(@gmail.com>, Ingalsbe, Peter
<pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>

Thanks Ron,
As an update, we are now able to coordinate directly with DAGM. They are reviewing our NOI, and have
received all materials requested for their review. We understand they may have comments submitted to the

Town and commenting parties this week, or early next week.

Best,

Daniel Compitello
Project Developer

T

130 North Winton Road #415

Rochester, NY 14610

t—347.765.4271
daniel.compitello@delawareriversolar.com
www.delawareriversolar.com

On Mon, Feb 25,2019 at 4:02 PM Ron Brand <ribplans@gmail.com> wrote:
- Attached for posting on the town's website is the latest bi-weekly
. report to Town Operations.



